Important information for all riders

At Gut Weiherhof some horses have become infected with herpes. All horses,
those infected and those not infected, have left the stable and were
immediately isolated.

The stalls and other fadilities at Gut Weiherhof were disinfected.

We have prepared a comprehensive hygiene concept, which has been
officially approved by the FEI.

In addition, we are in constant exchange with the veterinary clinic in Zurich
(Dr. med. vet. Anton Fiirst).

Therefore, our International Eventing Competition 2022 can take place as
planned after coordination with the FEIL

There is no danger for the riders and their horses!

You can find our comprehensive hygiene concept on our homepage.

We are looking forward to seeing you!



